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MONARCH BEACH
RESORT

NOTIFTCATTON OF FTREWORK DrSpr-Ay/ TNCRBASED NOrSE & ACTT\ITTY

Tuesday, January t7, 2oL7

Niguel Shores Community Association
Attn: Marla Miller
39654 Niguel Shores Drive
Dana Point, CA9z6z9

Dear Ms. Miller,

I hope this letter finds you well. The reason for my letter today is to communicate a private event whose
celebrations include a very brief display of fireworks, which may result in an increased ievei of sound
immediately surrounding the Monarch Beach Resort.

We respect and appreciate our community and neighbors, and in an. effort to alJow you, and your
comrnuni[v residents, time to make any arrangements that may bring comfort to those in care, children,
andTor pets, we hope that this foresight will be useful.

Please note the details of the event below:

Saturday, January 2r8t, 2oa7t Ttrere will be a short firework display. starting sometime
between 5:45pm and 6:oopm. The fireworks are anticipated to last abnut 7 min-rltes.

In addition, we would like to aSsure you that The City of Dana Point has permittecl the hotel to hold this
event, and that we have taken ample measures to ensure the safety and securilv of o,tr communiqv.

We thank you in advance for your support and understanding. If you have any questions regarding this
event, please contact rny office at (949) 234-3301.

iricrii President & General Manager
Moriarch Beach.Resort
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Sincerely,

oNE MoNARcH BEAcH REsoRT I oeNe totvr, ct 92629
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. monarcb.beacbre,tort.com


